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President (Evan Grosch— Evan512@live.missouristate.edu):  

 The IFC executive board will be meeting with Lieutenant Governor Michael Parson, Speaker 
of the House Todd Richardson and Speaker Pro Tem Elijah Haahr on April 5th in Jefferson 
City. This is a great opportunity for us to show what fraternities at Missouri State look like 
and showcase our great community 

 We met with KA and their expansion office on Monday  

 I have finished applying the Inter-Fraternity Council for NIC Awards. I encourage all 
chapters to apply for these awards that are due April 15 

 Please do not lose your polos. You will need them for photos in April 

 I will be working with Branson Zip-line to have an IFC delegate miniature retreat next 
semester 

 I look forward to seeing you all at Greek Week. I hope you take this opportunity to interact 
and meet with men from other chapters and expand your own personal network 

 Finished the rough draft of the new member survey for next fall 
 

VP of Administration (Luke Wiesboeck— Luke2334@live.missouristate.edu): 

 Chapter dues invoices will be going out tomorrow and are due April 7 
o Thank you to Sigma Pi and ATO for paying early 

 
VP of Community Relations (Zach Beyer— Beyer4368@live.missouristate.edu  

 Relay for Life will be April 7 - you get community service hours for it 

 FSL Day of Service Sign-Ups going out soon 

 FSL Day at the Park April 11 v Mizzou 
 

VP of Recruitment (Ethan Hammer— Ethan137@live.Missouristate.edu): 

 Be ready for recruitment dates to be proposed at next meeting - check the groupme the 
day before to see the proposal 

 Slide requirements for summer presentation to be released soon - time to gear up for fall 
recruitment preparations! 
 

VP of Membership Development (Collin Carmean— Carmean610@live.missouristate.edu): 

 Planning a workshop with Gabe for the future – most likely in April 
 

VP of Academics (Gabe Crain— Crain16@live.missouristate.edu): 

to enable fraternal organizations to 

grow and thrive through collaboration 

and teamwork, to provide an outlet for 

self-governance and accountability, 

and to model and teach ethical 

leadership. In a spirit of mutual 

support and betterment, we, the men 

of the Inter-Fraternity Council, pledge 

to elevate the Ritual and the values of 

the member organizations. 

We, the Inter-Fraternity Council, exist 

to promote the shared interests and 

values of our member fraternities: 

leadership, service, brotherhood, and 

scholarship. We believe in Fraternity 

and that the shared values of 

Fraternity drive the IFC to create 

better communities, better chapters, 

and better men. We work to advance 

the academic mission of Missouri 

State University, 
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 Nominations for professor of the month next week, be thinking about who you would like 
to nominate 

 Academic roundtable- Still trying to reserve a room, it will be the first or second week of 
April 

 Donuts for Deans- Tuesday and Wednesday April 11 and 12 
o Working with Georges for bulk pricing 
o IFC will only be paying for cost of donuts for fraternity men  

 Appetizers and advisors event April 26, 11-1pm in the PSU 

 Battle of the G(r)eeks will be April 29, 1-4pm 
o If you would like to volunteer to help with this event email me 

 
Chief Justice (Eric Mertens— Mertens124@live.missouristate.edu): 

 Good job for behavior on Spring Break 

 Greek Week conduct 

 Judicial Board delegates email responses 
 

Associate Chief Justice (Alex Stein— Stein26@live.missouristate.edu): 

 Trophies have been designed and created for all IFC sports winners 
 

PHA/IFC Liaison (Amber Moore— Ambermm97@gmail.com): 

 Delta Zeta bake sale will be March 27 and 28, 11-4pm outside PSU 
 

IFC Advisor (Laura Backer— LauraWhitmire@missouristate.edu): 

 We are looking for summer help with our FSL presentation at SOAR for summer. 15 hours a 
week paid. Applications will be out next week 

 Public affairs conference is happening April 3-7. A lot of events will happen each day. Easy 
to make one an educational event with 25% of chapter 

 Midterm grades are available in your chapter mailboxes 
 

Summary: 
 Evan: 

o NIC award applications are due April 15 
Luke: 

o Chapter dues for spring are due April 7 
Zach: 

o Relay for Life - April 7 
o FSL Day at the Park - April 11 

Gabe: 
o Donuts for Deans - April 11 and 12 

o Appetizers and advisors event - April 26 11-1pm 

o Battle of the G(r)eeks - April 29 from 1-4pm 

Amber: 

o Delta Zeta bake sale - March 27 and 28, 11-4pm outside PSU 
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Laura: 
o Public affairs conference - April 3-7 

Old Business: 

  Financial Sanctions Bill 
o Bill passed 

 
Open Forum: 

 Branson Zip Line 

 


